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TAPE 124, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:45 a.m.

SB 354 - MENTAL & DISABILITY RIGHTS

079    SEIJI SHIRATORI, SENATOR HAMBY: Speaks in support of SB 354 -
Important social impact - Guarantee of rights

132  MARY BYRKIT, MENTAL HEALTH CONSUMER ADVOCATE:  Submits and reads
written testimony (EXHIBIT A) Supports the bill - Standards for services

171  EVA KUTAS, MENTAL  HEALTH DIVISION: Submits  and reads written
testimony (EXHIBIT B) supports SB 354 - Answers questions from committee

269    JOHN Mc CULLEY, OREGON PSYCHIATRIC ASSOCIATION: - Submits
proposed -A2 amendments (EXHIBIT C)

312  JOSEPH  BLOOM, M.D.  OREGON PSYCHIATRIC  ASSOCIATION: Submits  and
reads written testimony (EXHIBIT D) in opposition to SB 354 - Exclude
hospitals with joint commission accreditation - Administrative cost
impact - Language - Precommitment time period - Visiting rights

TAPE 125, SIDE A

010    JOSEPH BLOOM, M.D. Answers questions from members



086    McCULLEY: Answers question from committee

108  JANNA STARR,  THE ARC OF  OREGON (FORMERLY THE  ASSOCIATION FOR
RETARDED CITIZENS OF OREGON):  Submits and reads written testimony
(EXHIBIT E) - Supports the bill - Patient rights - Language - Answers
questions from committee

TAPE 124, SIDE B

020   STARR:  Responds to questions from committee - Language -
Nondiscrimination - Definition of services - Posting requirements -
"Appropriate"  defination

175    REP. STEIN: - Nondiscrimination - Combining posting

230  TIM KRAL, OREGON  REHABILITATION ASSOCIATION: Submits  and reads
written testimony (EXHIBIT F)

330  CHAIR  FORD:  Directs  parties  involved to  meet  within  two 
weeks to resolve issues to amend measure

368    KRAL: Answers questions from members - Discrimination 385   BOB
JOONDEPH, OREGON ADVOCACY CENTER:  Submits and reads written testimony
(EXHIBIT G)

TAPE 125, SIDE B

025    JOONDEPH: Continues testimony in support - Precommitment -
Emergency right to treat - Answers questions from committee

150  SANDRA MILLIUS, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, MENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION OF
OREGON: Submits and reads written testimony (EXHIBIT H)

208     STARR: Answers questions from members - Definition of
Developmental Disabilities

INFORMATIONAL MEETING - BUDGET PRIORITIZATION REPORT

335    LEE PENNY, RESEARCHER: Submits and reads worksheet (EXHIBIT I) -
Answers questions from the committee

TAPE 126, SIDE A

130    PENNY: Continues to answer questions from members

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:50 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Kathy Taylor                    Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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